P.O. Box 60602 Lafayette, LA 70596

A non-profit 501(c)(3) charitable organization



September 23, 2016

www.shininglightfoundation.org

Ms. Emily Hamner Pinhook Foundation Post Office Box 2968 Lafayette, Louisiana 70502

OFFICERS

Carolyn French, Ph.D.

President

Cynthia Dauphin Vice President

Mildred Baker Secretary

> Bruce Snow Treasurer

Perry Scotola
Parliamentarian

Lana Swanwick

Hospitality

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

John Broussard
Joseph Cilano
Tanya Cormier
Kerry Douglas
Julie Eaton
Dr. Don Ennis
Cheryl Evans
Mike Huber

Troy Kahler Hayley LeJeune Sandra Wilcox

Michelle Izzo-Voss

ADVISORY MEMBERS

Misty Carrier
Cynthia Comeaux
Heather Fuller
Dr. Ron Hardey
Ted Hoyt
Shauna LeBlanc
Tony Moore
Maria Placer
Dee Stanley

RE: Pinhook Foundation Grant Application

Dear Ms. Hamner:

The Shining Light Foundation Board of Directors and I would like to submit the attached Pinhook Foundation grant proposal for your consideration. All documents enclosed in this email are in accordance to the submission checklist on the Pinhook Foundation application.

Our grant project will provide financial assistance for educational activities and programs related to school curriculums that are not funded or provided by regular school budgets. For families unable to support these activities, your financial contribution will send children on field trips with their classmates, rather than exclude them. The project will also provide rental fees for musical instruments for children whose dream is to join the school band.

Additionally, this grant will provide the means for children in need of math tutoring or other disciplines as identified by their teachers, guidance counselors and principals. This financial support will help fill a gap for families affected by the economic downturn and the recent flooding event in our area.

We are grateful for the confidence the Pinhook Foundation has in our mission of service. We welcome your recommendations and ideas, and invite you to visit our website for additional information at www.shininglightfoundation.org. Again, thank you for your consideration of our grant proposal.

Sincerely,

Joseph Cilano
Executive Director

cc: Carolyn French, Ph.D. President